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April 20, 2010
VIA CDBS

Hossein Hashemzadeh

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

RE: BDRTCDT-20100128AGA
Dear Mr. Hashemzadeh,

Indiana Broadcasting, LLC (“LIN”) is the licensee of WIIH-CA, Indianapolis, Indiana and
WISH-TV, Indianapolis, Indiana. LIN received a letter dated March 22, 2010 from the Video Division of
the Media Bureau (the “Bureau”) stating that the proposed WISH-TV facility in BDRTCDT-

20100128 AGA (the “WISH Proposed Facility) “is predicted to cause interference” to the former analog
facility of WIIH-CA (see BLTTA-20020930ABH, the “WIIH Analog Facility”).

By this letter, LIN consents to permanently accept any and all interference that may be caused by
the WISH Proposed Facility to the WIIH Analog Facility. No consideration has been promised in
connection with this consent.

Should you have questions regarding this interference consent, please contact the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

@220:

Joshua N. Pila
Regulatory Counsel and Assistant Secretary
Indiana Broadcasting, LLC
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